Special Thank You to Linda McAllister and Melina Bersamin for your Guided Pathways work

We thank Linda and Melina for their hard work and dedication on the academic and professional matter of Guided Pathways.
We support them as they continue their work to take the college down this path and to provide students with great direction.
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